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What You Should Know

About Lateral Lines
Business and homeowners own their exterior lateral
service lines for culinary water, secondary water, and
for sewer lines and pumps on their property. They are
also responsible for the maintenance and repair of
these lateral lines from the connection in the street to
the public line to the home or business being served.

If the lateral line breaks down, immediate repair is
necessary to protect system integrity. Lateral line
breakdowns can be complicated, requiring specialized
equipment to locate the leak and repair the line.

Often a homeowner’s insurance does not pay for
lateral line repairs due to normal wear and tear, so you
may have to pay out of out-of-pocket. Please review
your insurance policy to see if you are covered for
your lateral lines. Monitor your lateral lines and make
regular repairs to keep them in service.

Fall Events

Fall Clean-up
Fall Clean-up is scheduled for October 22-23.
Dumpsters will be located at Marriott Park and at
Slaterville Park. Please put all garbage completely
inside the dumpster, not on the ground. This is a
complimentary service, so please be considerate of
others using the dumpster. No tires or hazardous
materials.

Halloween Trunk-or-Treat
Trunk-or-Treat is returning to Slaterville Park (250
N 2250 W) on Monday, October 31st. Come circle
the wagons around the haunted grounds. Bring candy
to share. Set-up at 4:30 PM and treats start at 6:00
PM. Entry is free! Enjoy a hot dog, chips, cookie, and
hot chocolate for $3. Come see the costumes and
decorated trunks. For questions contact Dana Spencer
at 801-627-1919 ext. 202.

Veterans Dinner
Our Veteran’s Dinner sponsored by the Youth
Council for local veterans will be held on Friday,
November 11th at Liberty Hall, 3677 N 2000 W,
Farr West from 6:00 to 7:30 PM. Please RSVP to
the City Office at 801-627-1919 ext 202.

Holiday Boutique
The annual Holiday Boutique is November 18th
and 19th. For those who love crafts and unique
handmade gifts here is your chance to show it off and
sell your wares. If you like to browse boutiques for
local gifts come enjoy. The boutique is at the
Marriott-Slaterville City Building, 1570 West 400
North from 10:00 AM until 3:30 PM. Admission
and vendor spaces are free. Please bring your own
tables and decor. Inside space is 4'x8' for each
vendor, and all materials must be freestanding.
Vendors contact Cecile: 801-628-2921 or email:
cecile.morris2@aol.com.
Local Updates
. Parks Closed. City Parks close on October
15th for reservations and will be winterized.

. Irrigation Closed. The pressurized

secondary water system is being winterized.

PLANNING COMMISSION

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2022 - 7:00 P.M.

Call to Order/Minutes.

2. Ray’s Auto Body expansion of a non-conforming
use 684 South 1900 West.

—

3. Commission and staff follow-up.
4. Adjourn.
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.
CITY COUNCIL MEETING

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2022 — 6:30 P.M.
This meeting may be canceled.
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.
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